
Career Counseling and Placement Cell 

Hindu Kanya Mahavidyalaya, Jind 

Event: Two Days Workshop on ‘Interview Skills/Mock Interviews’ 

27
th

 & 29
th

 January, 2024 

 

As part of skill development programme, ‘Career Counseling and Placement Cell’, 

Hindu Kanya Mahavidyalaya, Jind, commenced a Two Days Workshop on 'Interview 

Skills/Mock-Interview' on 27
th
 and 29

th
 January, 2024. The workshop was conducted 

for the students of all UG and PG final Year classes to brush up their interview skills. 

67 students participated in this workshop. This workshop was organized with the 

collaboration of 'Mahindra Pride Classroom Project' under the 'Naandi Foundation'. On 

the first day, in the first session of the workshop, the inaugural ceremony was graced by 

the presence of Dr. Poonam Mor, principal of the college. Madam presented the 

inaugural address, encouraged the participants to continuously upgrade and learn the 

skill set. Incharge of the cell Mrs. Kranti introduced the event trainer Dr. Sandeep 

Kumar to the students. Dr. Sandeep conducted an orientation programme on 

'communication skills in an interview'. Students learnt about how to answer specific 

interview questions, how to answer tough questions, interview decorum, what to wear, 

what to do post interview, how to manage the document etc. In the second session, 

mock interviews were conducted by the trainer and detailed information were shared 

with students on the interview presentation skill. 

On the last day of the workshop, the session was covered with the topics- resume 

writing, arranging the documents in CVV etc. In the second session, mock interviews 

were conducted of the trainees to brush up their interview skills. All the students 

enthusiastically participated in the workshop and clarified their doubts regarding 

interview skills. All the participants found the session extremely valuable and 

appreciated the teaching methodology of the event trainer. In the closing ceremony, the 

principal of our college congratulated the Career Counseling and placement cell team 

for organizing the program successfully. The trainer was honored with an appreciation 



letter. Dr. Anshul Singla, president of the college, highly appreciated this program and 

congratulated the college team for organizing the successful event. 
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